

November 13, 2020

Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation 4775 Collins Avenue, Suite 3603 Miami Beach, Florida 33140

Dear Al.

Yourself and the members of the New York's Elite Police Foundation are making a tremendous difference in the lives of those affected by the COVID-19 pandemic and are helping us save lives being lost to the senseless violence plaguing our beloved City. Your generous donation of \$1,500.00 made on November 1, 2020 will give hope to the members of our community, will strengthen our foundations namesake and legacy and will reaffirm yet once again our foundations unshakeable commitment.

Your gift is already being put to work through our foundations upcoming and first ever Thanksgiving Turkey Drive event. Your contribution allows our foundation to fulfill its goal of collecting and distributing more than 2,000 turkeys. This event will also create yet another opportunity for our uniformed members to interact directly with those in our community who are in need of our assistance. Without you and the entire New York's Elite Police Foundation contributing to this event, it simply would not be possible.

From Maritza Ramos and the entire membership of The Detective Rafael Ramos Foundation, thank you. Thank you for allowing us to persistently work toward our mission of ensuring the first encounter a young person has with a police officer is a positive one. I look forward to our continued work, to the sharing in our visions of a better, safer more loving country.

With gratitude,

JW Cortés

President, The Detective Rafael Ramos Foundation

The Detective Rafael Ramos Foundation | PO Box 863112 | Ridgewood, New York 11386